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Comments: I am a native Montanan, born and raised in the state. My family has owned a place on Swan Lake for

several decades. I strongly urge you to decline the request for an expansion of Holland Lake Lodge. Our family

has hiked the Holland Lake Trail numerous times and stopped in the historic lodge afterwards for a beverage or

snack. Please do not allow out-of-state interests to destroy the traditions of many long-time Montana families in

the name of making money. Please seriously consider doing what is best for Montana and its residents.

 

The environmental impact of this project is a huge concern. Your job is to protect our land, waters, and wildlife.

Please do what is right for Montana and stop the Holland Lake Lodge expansion proposed by Utah corporation

POWDR.


